
HIMACHAL PRADESH 

        PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

No. 4-1/2020-PSC(R-III)       Dated; Shimla-171002, the    21st     November, 2020 

 

     PRESS NOTE 

 

     It is for the information of all concerned candidates that number of 

officials of H.P Public Service Commission have tested positive for COVID-19 and many of 

officials/officers are under home isolation being primary contacts, in order to curb the spread of 

COVID-19, further and to ensure the safety of officers/ officials as well as candidates it has been 

decided to postpone the conduct of evaluation of documents for Lecturer (School New), English 

schedule from 23rd November, 2020 to 26th November, 2020. The candidates who have been 

called for these days are hereby informed not to report for the above purpose. The fresh 

scheduled for conduct of evaluation for the said post will be issued later.  

       For more detail please visit our website http:// 

www.hppsc.hp.gov.in//hppsc or contact on telephone No.0177-2624313 and Toll free No.1800-

180-8004.  

         

                  Sd/- 

   (Ekta Kapta ), HAS  

         Joint Secretary, 

     H.P. Public Service Commission. 

          Phone No .0177-2623786. 
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